
   

HOUSING SERVICES PUBLIC 
INFORMATION DROP-IN  

   

Join the County of Lambton Housing Services 
Department for an information drop-in 
session to learn about an  
upcoming project on Kathleen Avenue.  

A 3-story complex is proposed for 
development on the vacant land located 
between 463 and 499 Kathleen Avenue. 

Design drawings will be available to view and 
representatives from the County of Lambton 
will be present to answer questions and 
discuss details of the project. 

JOIN US TO LEARN MORE 

7:00 - 8:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, October 8, 2024 

Queen Elizabeth II School 
60 Aberdeen Ave 

Sarnia, ON  N7S 2N8 
Door is located off of Aberdeen Ave 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: Melisa Johnson at 519-344-2062 ext. 2041  

 


